
 

 

Comfort Blessing Ceremony in September 2017 
 
Annie Gagne 
May 12, 2017 
 

Dear all, 

 

This is to inform you all that there will be a comfort blessing ceremony held along with the big blessing 

in Korea this September.  

 

We do not know all the details yet, but we would like to get the word out for those who may be interested.  

 

If there is interest, please let me know as soon as possible at: gagne82@ gmail,com 

 

Thank you 

 

Annie Gagne 

 

 


